
 

 

 

 

 

October… 
 
 

 

 
  1      School Council Mtg and Elections– All parents welcome!  7pm 
          Orange Shirt Day – Every Child Matters! 
  4      Student Council Elections am– Good luck! 
  5      First Pizza Day 
  8      Thanksgiving Day – No School 
11      Gr 8 IB Info Session for students (optional during am recess) Rm 206 
22      PA Day – No School   NLPS Hosts Municipal Elections 
25      Fall Family Dance (Evening - More info to follow) 
30      Gr 7 Immunizations (Please make inquiries with York Region Health) 

 

News and Updates: 

 Orange Shirt Day is Monday – We will also be providing every student with a 

sticker to wear.    

 

 Pizza Days – We are excited to begin our Pizza Days this Friday, October 5th, 2019. 

Notices went home last week. Thank you to those who have ordered.  

 

We are extending the opportunity to order pizza for your child for this term.  We have 

re-opened School Cash Online to order pizza, and it will remain open for pizza orders 

until midnight on Monday, October 1, 2018. 

 

If you are a new family to Northern Lights, please note that most payments throughout 

the year are to be made on School Cash Online.  So, you will need to create an 

account for your child.  The link is also in the header at the top of this page. School 

Cash Online will alert you when new items have been posted for purchase.  We have 

attached instructions on how to create an account on School Cash Online. You will 

need your child’s student number in order to create your School Cash Online account.  

You can get your child’s student number from your Edsby account by doing the 

following: 

o Log in to Edsby 

o Click on your child’s picture/name 

o Click on “more” 

o Click on Student Information 

o Here you will see your child’s student number beside their name 
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https://www.york.ca/wps/portal/yorkhome/health/yr/immunizations/!ut/p/a1/rVJNb4JAEP0tHjySnd1FWI5bagWMYGpjhYsBBdlWPtTVVH99F-OhHqzRsIdNZvLy5r03gyI0Q1EZH8QqlqIq43VTR8bc5QPXcYbgBTqzgUPAPWIy6FsYfaIIRYtS1jJH4XE7X1SlTEvZhWO1_VbFTgq5PzfyqkjVn8ZrmXdBFMW-FKfznF3DUS_EEoUGiTFJTVMzltTQ9F4KWoKprlkpXWILrCTNMiUqVKLgxuNwT7N3D6AGkO3IHq2UrFjmmiizCs2uJSuM-NpsIq7sN55_JJo97f-c4l9NgwnTwZ16Jp_iAHSXXgCE6IaDbfDACRi4b-a498ocDENyAfyTSqhiM2_afido8uAe7hDitglpy4QmtE3Ydobms5Y9F2zMm0OifQqcuDZ7oR7z_bYz9NvO0G87Q7_tO5w-brkuCkaPWpQcKYhxUcx9X4sTBrRXH04f2VVjxTudXwm966U!/dl5/d5/L2dBISEvZ0FBIS9nQSEh/#.W66mO2jJ2Uk
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/northernlights.ps/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.edsby.com/
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
http://net.schoolbuscity.com/


 

 Book of Forms and Student Index Card Verification – If you have not yet returned 

these forms with your child, please do so this week as we are completing our data 

tracking. 

 

 New Dr. G.W. Williams Secondary School – Please see the attached letter 

regarding an evening on November 7, 2018 for parents to provide input into the new 

secondary school scheduled to open in September 2023.  

 

 Coming Soon – Milk orders and our Lunchbox Orders Hot Lunch program will be 

starting soon. Stay tuned for more information in the coming weeks! 

 

Thank you to all families who were able to come out to our Curriclum Night on Thursday. It was 

wonderful seeing and catching up with you.  We are off to a great start this year, and we look 

forward to an incredible year ahead! 

 

Orlie Soroka       Melissa King 

Principal     Vice-Principal 

 


